MEMORAN DUM CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU

155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska 99801

FAXED MEMORANDUM

TO: Anne Stadnychenko DATE: April 21, 2011
CBJ Purchasing Officer

FROM: Jennifer Mannix
Contract Administr:

SUBJECT: | Safé Routes to .Schoo lan
(C2) RFP No. E11-246

This memo is to give notice of the results of proposal evaluations for the subject project.
Proposals were received from two Consultants: Moore and Associates and Sheinberg
Associates.

The successful proposer is Sheinberg and Associates.

Following is a copy of the Proposal Evaluation Summary dated April 21, 2011.

Sheinberg and Associates is hereby invited to contact Beth McKibben, CBJ Project Manager, at
586-0465 to begin contract negotiations.

c: Proposer \
Beth McKibben, CBJ Project Manager

City, & Borough of Juneau
Alaska's Capital City ~




ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

PROPOSAL EVALUATION SUMMARY

Safe Routes to Schools Plan

(C2) RFP E11-246

Date: April 21, 2011

Selection Committee Members

A B € Ranking
FIRM Score | Rank | Score | Rank | Score | Rank | Total
Moore and Associates 90 2 95 - 1 84 2 5
Sheinberg Associates 91 1 94 2 85 1 4




